
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Bellbrook Planning Board 

 
will conduct a Public Hearing 

 
on June 20, 2024 at 6:00 PM 

 
in the City Council Chambers (2nd Floor) 

 
15 East Franklin Street, Bellbrook, Ohio 45305 

 
 

Planning Board Case PB 24-01: 12 W Franklin Street (City of Bellbrook) 

The Bellbrook Planning Board will hold a public hearing on a re-zoning request for 12 W Franklin 
Street. The request to re-zone from B-4, Central Business District to PD-4, Planned Mixed Use, 

in accordance with Article 17.05 (D)(1) of the Bellbrook Zoning Code.  

 

If you have questions, please contact The City of Bellbrook Community Development 
Department at (937)310-3235 or jfoster@cityofbellbrook.org 
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